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COMMISSIONER KING ANNOUNCES RESPONSE 
TO SATURDAY’S NORTH GEORGIA STORMS 

 

ATLANTA – Today, Georgia Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King released the following 
statement regarding the severe storms that impacted much of north Georgia on Saturday evening:  
 
“We are continuing to closely monitor the fallout from last night’s storms. I will be issuing a Directive first thing tomorrow to 
all insurance companies doing business in Georgia to promptly respond to and resolve any claims related to damage caused by 
these storms. Anyone with questions about their insurance policy or issues contacting their insurance company should call our 
Consumer Services Division at 404-656-2070, toll-free at 1-800-656-2298, or visit our website at www.oci.ga.gov. Our offices 
are open from 8:00am to 6:00pm Monday through Friday.” 

 
### 

The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families  
by providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation  

that creates economic opportunities for all Georgians.  
 


